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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Michael Zucker NOBJ2015/1957/P 30/04/2015  13:15:31 I am the owner and occupier of the adjoining property, 4 Pandora Road. I consider that the proposed 

works will have no detrimental effect on the character of the area nor on the amenities of my own 

property.  I therefore have no objection to the proposals contained in the planning application which 

has been submitted.
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